
     Rockhounds West General Meeting                                                   October 12th, 2015 

     

       Rockhounds West General Meeting was held at our Welcome back breakfast at the Links in Sun Village. 

       Call to order:        Art Nelson called the meeting to order at 9:15 AM 

       Treasurers Report:         Glen Hagy reported that the balance as of March 31th,2015 was $1383.70. Income was 

$681.00 and expenses were $396.62 leaving a bank balance of $1668.08  as of April 30th, 2015. With $20.00 in Petty 

Cash the total cash available on April 30th, 2015 was $1688.08.  There was no income over the summer months  and 

expenses were $38.54 leaving a bank balance as of September 30th, 2015 of $1629.54 and with $20.00 in Petty Cash on 

hand, Total Cash available on   September 30th,2015 was $1649.54. 

       Programs:  Mary Hagy stated that Bob Cruz, A Geology Proffesor may speak at the December meeting. 

      Membership:  Mary Nelson stated there are 132 members at this time.  Linda Lundquist and Robert Provan are new 

members.  September Applications for membership are Cathi Costa and Dorothy Harris.  Tom Gorman was a guest at the 

meeting. 

     Field Trips:    Art Nelson is looking for a person to be a Field Trip Advisor or have a committee of volunteers.    Art 

recommended a petrified wood trip, A topic for the next meeting. 

       Website:   Patricia Casey asked for people to send Photo's through the website of past events happening such as in 

Tucson or Wickenberg. 

       Ron Rada had hats made for the club.  Cost is $15.00 per hat. It is a fundraiser for the club. See Patricia to purchase 

hats.  

       Social Committee:   Sheryll Wallen stated the Holiday party is February 10th, 2016.  Need a committee. 

       Old Business:    When will we go out to roast hot dogs? 

       New Business:         The field trip this coming Friday, October 16,2015 is to Wickiup at the Sycamore Creek for 

lizardstone. Distance is about 102 miles away.   The cost to ride is $21.00.  Sign in at 7:45 AM and leave at 8:00 AM. Bring 

a hammer, chizel, bucket and chair. Bring your own lunch. 

     Happy Camp will run three different weeks, March 14-18, March 21-25, and March 28- April 1. There will be gold 

panning and or metal detecting.     Need people to work on committee. 

       Mary Nelson will handle dues. 

       Need Member at Large to attend Board Meetings. 

       December,2015 is Election of Officers. 

       The meeting adjourned at 9:50 AM 

       Respectfully Submitted 

       Sandy Dahlstrom         Acting Secretary         Rockhounds West 

 



 

       


